-----Original Message-----

From: Smith, Brandt <brandt.smith@arkansashouse.org>

Sent: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 4:38 PM

To: Council Coments < Council Comments@jonesboro.org >

Subject: 5G concerns

Dear Jonesboro City Council Members,

On the surface 5G upgrades sounds fantastic. However, there are many concerns about the problems associated with the radiation emitted from the installed relay towers across our city.

I would like for the Jonesboro City Council to puts the brakes on the 5G plan until a thorough review of potential harm can be made.

We are all concerned about Covid19 and our citizen's health. If 5G is not safe, we need to know.

Respectfully, Representative Brandt Smith

Sent from my iPhone Representative C. Brandt Smith, Jr., Ph.D. 3501 Ridgeway Cr Jonesboro, AR 72404 870-351-7459